
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have the photographer in school to photograph year 7, 9, 11 and 12, on Friday 8th September 2023. 

This year we are working with Tempest Photography. As well as offering a great range of packages, 
enlargements and photo-gifts, there are several features that will benefit both you and the school. Most notably: 

• You will receive your child’s proof print on the day of the photographic shoot; 

• You order online and your photographs will be delivered direct to your home. 

All images are uploaded to Tempest Photography’s secure website for you to view before you purchase. You 
are only able to view your own child’s image using the unique reference number found on the proof card which 
you will receive on the day of the event. 

Details as to how to place an order can be found on the proof card given to your child on Friday 8th 
September. Please do not send any money into school to purchase your child’s photograph. 

If you require any further information, please contact your child’s Year Manager at school. 

Your faithfully 

 

Mr. L. Wilson 

Assistant Head Teacher Learning Support 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------- 

***PLEASE ONLY COMPLETE THIS SLIP IF YOU DO NOT WISH FOR YOUR CHILD’S PORTRAIT TO BE 
UPLOADED TO OUR SECURE WEBSITE*** Please hand to the photographer on the day. 

School name:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s name:…………………………………………….   Child’s class:……………………………………………. 

I/We DO NOT wish to view our child’s portrait on-line at the secure Tempest Photography website. 

Signed:………………………………………….Parent/Carer 

Print:…………………………………………….Parent/Carer               Date:………………………………  

 
 
 


